
 

FUNDRAISE FOR OUR 

PLAYGROUND 
WEEKS OF NOVEMBER 7th thru 21th 2018 

Samantha Smith Elementary PTSA are asking ALL kids to do something special. Can 

you help us reach our target and get our school a brand new playground?   

YES YOU CAN! 

Could you rake some leaves for your neighbor?  Could you help with some extra 

chores at home? Could you bake some goods and sell them to your community? 

Could you help someone with the groceries? Could you donate your pocket money? 

Could you wash a car? Could you walk a neighbor’s pet? What could YOU do? 

On Monday, November 19th all donations can be turned into school. Please include a 

note about how you fundraised, and you may get a special mention in the newsletter 

or bulletin board! All contributions are important! Imagine the impact if every single 

student at Smith turned in a donation? WOW! 

All envelopes are to be returned to your teachers and will be collected by the 

Project Playground team. We will make a big announcement with our totals in 

school! Questions? Email playground@smithptsa.org. 
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 BE PROUD 

 

BE A SCHOOL HERO 

 

MAKE A DIFFERENCE 
 

 


